
The Quadra Weekly Briefing 

Dear Quadra Community, 

We have had more people reach out to express concern in terms of our pull through 

area at the beginning and end of every day.  Please do your best to not block the 

sidewalk when turning into our pull through and remember to be kind to one another.  

We have had a number of parent volunteers working on the gardens in the front of our 

school.  Our Bee and Butterfly Garden in the Nature Play area next to the upper field 

has recently received some much needed attention as well.  Please remind your 

children that the wooden fence around the Bee and Butterfly Garden is there to 

preserve the plants and insects that live there.  I would like to thank all our volunteers 

for the work they have done to make our school a better place.   

Masks:  Please remember that, in accordance with the BC Centre for Disease Control’s 

March 30th Addendum, all students from grades 4 to 12 should wear a non-medical 

mask at all times while indoors at school (subject to the exceptions noted in addendum).  

Please send your grade 4 or 5 child/ren to school with a mask if possible.  We will 

provide masks when needed. 

Out of School Care message:  Please remember to call in to Out of School Care if 

your child is not attending on a given day. 

Bottle Drive:  Please come out on Sunday to drop off your bottles (details below in PAC 

section). 

 

Looking Ahead: 

 April 12 

o Ramadan Begins 

 May 4 

o PAC Meeting 7pm 

 May 9 

o Mother’s Day 

 May 21 

o ProD – No School for Students 

 May 24 

o Victoria Day –No School 

 



From Our Wonderful PAC: 
 

Bottle Drive on Sunday - we need Volunteers!  

Please sign up using the google sheet. We'll also have a work party happening in the 

back garden area and helpers would be appreciated for that as well. 

Bottle Drop-Off Sunday 10am-12pm 

Please drop off refundable bottles on Sunday between 10am and 2pm at the front of the 

school. The funds raised will help cover the cost of hoodies and a year-end celebration 

for the Grade 5 students, and also help toward the new playground equipment that PAC 

is purchasing. 

Please click on the following link for information about the Quadra Bottle Drive and 

Garden Party: 

 

 

Childhood Anxiety Presentation Tuesday 6:30pm 

Register now for Childhood Anxiety: Empowering Strategies & Effective Supports - 
Building Resilience by Julie-Anne Richards, MA, RCC, CCC. To receive the Zoom Link, 
participants must register early on www.eventbrite.ca  
 

 

From Our School District: 

 

 
 

Here are the April Snapshots on Grief and Loss 
 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1rHGccgZr2PDRudxRdUKFVsaeKBvDdkFI9sd7ubC3p1Y/edit?usp=sharing
https://www.julieannerichards.com/
https://www.eventbrite.ca/o/eric-palmer-memorial-foundation-wwwericfoundationcom-15123183399
http://cm.pn/6sa1


 
 

 
Have a Wonderful, Safe Weekend, 
Connor McCoy 
Principal 


